
From: Erica Brown <Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/22/2014 5:21:03 PM
Subject: RE: Favor

Thanks!
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 5:17:18 PM
 
To: Erica Brown
 
Subject: Re: Favor
 
     Yeah, no problem.

CLS

On Apr 22, 2014, at 5:13 PM, "Erica Brown" <Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov> wrote:
 

Hey Christian,
Do you mind if I list you as a reference for the Arnold Foundation?  I don’t know if they’ll actually follow up, but I 
think they’re interested in hearing from someone other than a direct grantee (i.e. Jeff).
Thanks!
-Erica
 

Erica Brown

Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov
803.898.3062
 
cell: 978.895.1217
 
www.scdhhs.gov

 
Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and 
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Agency.
 

 
Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the 
disclosure of which is governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the 
intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, 
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you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is 
STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.


